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Announcement Regarding Relocation of the Head Office

KOITO MANUFACTURING CO., LTD. (“KOITO”) announces that it resolved the temporary relocation of the
head office in the Board of Directors meeting held on April 27, 2022 on the condition that a partial change of the
Articles of Incorporation be approved in the 122nd Ordinary General Meeting of Shareholders to be held on June
29, 2022. Detailed information is as follows.

1. Reasons for the Relocation
To respond to aging of the head office and its rebuilding, and to enhance and promote cooperation between related
divisions further, in order to improve the working efficiency and working environment.

2. Location of the Head Office
Sumitomo Fudosan Osaki Twin Bldg. East, 5-1-18 Kitashinagawa, Shinagawa Ward, Tokyo (Planned)

3. Schedule
The date of relocation will be determined in the Board of Directors meeting to be held by March 31, 2023.

4. The effect in Earnings
The costs for relocating the headquarters have been included in the business forecast (consolidated,
non-consolidated) for the fiscal year ending March 2023 announced today.



